Representative Policy Board

South Central Connecticut Regional Water District 90 Sargent Drive, New Haven, Connecticut 06511-5966 / 203-401-2515 http://www.rwater.com

February 22, 2019

NOTICE OF DECISION

Notice is hereby given that at its February 21, 2019 meeting, the Representative Policy Board of the South Central Connecticut Regional Water District approved the South Central Connecticut Regional Water Authority's Application #18-04 for the construction of a One Million Gallon Water Storage Tank in Derby, Connecticut.

Thomas P. Clifford III, Chairperson REPRESENTATIVE POLICY BOARD South Central Connecticut Regional Water District 90 Sargent Drive New Haven, CT 06511